
 

Liedtke October, 2019 Update 

BELIZE 

Dear Friends, 

 

This harvest season we have seen souls come to believe in Jesus as their Savior! A young couple 

attending faithfully with their children responded to the Gospel being presented in their home and 

both accepted Christ. Then a 63-year-old lady and her daughter prayed asking God for salvation in 

their home after a Bible study. Three ladies were baptized in early October. Their joy is contagious as 

they learn the books of the Bible, sing, and eagerly listen to preaching. We have been able to reward 

memorization with Bibles and Bible covers that some of you have sent. Please pray for several others 

who have also been presented with the Gospel but have not yet received God’s gift of eternal life. 

 

We celebrated Harvest Sunday in October, gathering food to deliver to four needy families, along with 

New Testaments and tracts. We are following up on these new contacts given to us by our current 

attenders.  

 

Another recent outreach was a month of reading classes for 24 children. The ladies helped in this 

ministry and were able to develop some new relationships, which hopefully will result in future 

salvations and people becoming part of Faith Baptist of Belmopan. 

 

We have a specific prayer request this month. We still desire to work primarily in Spanish, reaching 

out to the Spanish-speaking people. Pray with us for God’s guidance as we seek His will for our next 

church plant. Starting in January we will be transitioning FBC to Jonathan Shertzer and his family 

who have proven themselves capable and with a desire to lead the church. This transition will allow us 

to go forward with our goal.  

 

Please pray for the people of Belize, that their eyes will be opened to the truth of God’s Word. 

 

Yours for Belize, 

 

Mark and Brenda Liedtke 

P.O. Box. 74, Belmopan, Belize, Central America 

011 501 653 9470.   mbliedtke@gmail.com 

Acct #1436 with Baptist International Mission, Inc.,  P.O. Box  9, Harrison , TN 37341 
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